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We were pleased to see new members joining our committee. This 
will add to the diversity of voices within the group and will hopefully 
reflect on our work. If you would like to participate please get in 
touch. There are various ways in how you can be participate or 
contribute.  

In our recent group meeting we discussed feedback from the very 
well received face-to-face training event that took place in 
November 2022. Stemming from this feedback, we discussed ideas 
of future training events, trying to consider the most pressing 
matters currently affecting clinical practice. In our next meeting we 
will hopefully have a firm plan on how best to meet the members’ 
training objectives that we’ve identified so far. It all starts with an 
idea, and if you have one… don’t keep it to yourself! 

We have already started minor revisions is a couple of published 
documents. It is envisaged that the new revised documents will be 
published within the next three months. The first one will be the 
OAE document.  We will also be giving a talk at the BSA Scientific 
meeting on OAE so come and join us. 


